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Decision:  Acquisition of Additional Lands for Subway Yard 
 
At its meeting on June 12, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the Board: 

 
1. Approve the recommendation as set out in the Confidential Attachment; and   

 
2. Maintain the confidential information set out in the Confidential Attachment until such time 

as the agreement(s) are in place. 
 


